
Correspondence to Student Council 
 

2nd of November 2022 

Dear Student Council, 

I would like to inform you of the reasoning behind my resignation. The last week of 

September 2022 the company whom I previously carried out my placement hours with 

reached out to me to offer my dream job. The offer they gave me I could never refuse. With 

that being said leaving the decision to leave the role of Vice President of Education on the 

Tallaght Campus has been very bittersweet. I have had the pleasure to work alongside the 

TUDublin Student Union Team of 2022/2023 and working under the President Brian Jordan 

has been such an amazing learning endeavour that I will always value. I wish the team the 

very best with the rest of the academic year. 

Le dea-mhéin,  

Níamh M. Gibbons 


